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Memorandum 
 
Date:   May 19, 2023 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2023050034 

Rexford 13711 Freeway Development 
                                                                                                                          

The Lead Agency has corrected some information regarding the above-mentioned project. 

Please see the attached file(s) for more specific information: _Updated NOC and 

_NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

Updated.  All other project information remains the same.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

May 18, 2023 
 
State Clearinghouse Unit  
Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 
 
 SUBJECT: MEMO - CEQA Change of Review Period 

Development Plan Approval Case No. 1002 
13711 Freeway Drive, Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670  

 
This letter concerns SCH Number 2023050034, which the City of Santa Fe Springs 
submitted to the State Clearinghouse regarding a proposal at 13711 Freeway Drive (APN: 
No. 8069-015). 
 
Upon review, the City of Santa Fe Springs has realized that the review period does not 
match the review period that will be submitted to the Los Angeles County Clerk. To 
maintain consistency with the County's review period, we would like to revise the review 
period to May 19, 2023, to June 9, 2023. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (562) 868-0511 x7451 or 
Jimmywong@santafesprings.org.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jimmy Wong 
Associate Planner 
Department of Planning and Development 

 
cc:  Case File  
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